TO: VPO Gormley

FROM: Secretary Yu

DATE: 3/28/2025

Good Afternoon,

This is my report to the Associated Students of College of Alameda on my activities for the month of March.

Since the last report on (date of last report, last day of last month), I have participated in the following activities:

- March 7th SSCCC 9+1 Training, I attended the event from 12-3 p.m.
- Office Hours Tuesdays, 1 4 p.m. and Fridays, 12 1 p.m. I attended all my office hours and spoke with a couple of students with things that were important to them. On March 18th, I spoke with a student who might be interested in creating an Environmental Club. On March 25th, I spoke with another student who had concerns about money in EasyPass and the Health Fee.
- Curriculum Committee I attended every Curriculum Committee meetings on 1st and 3rd
 Tuesdays. The Curriculum Committee has been trying to get courses approved according the new
 state guidelines and CAL-GETC.

This is my report to the Associated Students of College of Alameda on my activities as an officer for the month of March. If you have any questions please let me know.

Secretary Yu Associated Students of College of Alameda